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Comments: I now live in Alaska but grew up in southern Colorado and still visit frequently. I believe the proposed

expansion would be a great overall benefit to southern Colorado its people. Monarch is run by a relatively small

and independent company that has deep roots in the community and I believe is committed to the wellbeing of

the region. 

 

I hope the Forest Service will carefully consider and approve this proposal. 


